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Tuesday 4th March 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

EYFS Visit to Tatton Park – Friday 4th April 2025
This half term we have been reading a range of traditional tales.  To enrich our learning, we have booked an educational visit to Tatton Park where the children will be taking part in a workshop related to traditional tales.

The visit will take place during normal school hours and we will be having lunch at Tatton Park. This can be provided by the kitchen in line with universal free school meals or you may wish to provide your child with a packed lunch from home. Please send packed lunches in a clearly named disposable bag. If your child would like an extra drink, please send your child into school with their water bottle. 
Please indicate lunch option on the permission link below.

Children will be required to wear their school uniform and as they will be walking in the gardens, please ensure they wear suitable shoes and have an appropriate coat.
The PTFA have kindly supplemented the cost of the trip, reducing the total amount to £14.00 per child. This can be paid by cash or online via Schoolcomms. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class, and trip details on. We would like to thank the PTFA for their support. 
To give permission for your child to take part in the trip, please complete the form below by Friday 21st March. 
https://forms.office.com/e/b8sB5sVTq4
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Davenport and Mrs Berry 

EYFS Teachers
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